
Thank you to all the parents who helped escort the children to the church on Friday for their Carol Service rehearsal.   We 
look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next Friday at 2pm for the full show.  The children have been working     
really hard so I am sure it will be a lovely afternoon.  
 
Christmas lunch will be served on Wednesday 19th December.  If your child is in KS2 and would like a Christmas Lunch they 
need to be ordered by 11th December from Local Food Links.   
 
The Christmas Fair helped to raise over £900.  This is an amazing total, with all the cuts to education this really does make a 
difference to providing  added opportunities for the children to have access to necessary resources, educational trips, and    
other valuable additions to their curriculum. 

 
 
 
 
 

Children are welcome to come to school on Wednesday 19th wearing a  
Festive Christmas Jumper.  Donations of a £1 or non perishable food will  
Collected for the local Food Bank. 

Monday 10th September 2018 

Monday 10th December 2018 

Star Celebrations 

The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Monday 

for their learning, attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos. Well 

done! 

 

Amber, Oscar, Zac, Charlie, Mable, Aaron, Elizabeth, Harry, and May 
 

Class Attendance 

Well done starfish class for the highest attendance last week with 97.8%  

 

Whole school attendance last 

week: 

 

91.6% 
 

 

Government expectation: 96% 

Persistent absentee: below 90% 
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Key Dates 

W/C 10th December - Report summaries to parents 

Friday 14th December - School nurse visit. 10 am 

Friday 14th December - Carol service 2pm 

Monday 17th December - Christmas Party and Craft Afternoon (tbc) 

Tuesday 18th December - Christmas Party and Craft Afternoon (tbc) 

Wednesday 19th  December - Christmas Jumper day, £1 donation 

Wednesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 19th December - School Pantomime, PM 

Thursday 20th December - Last day of term  

Monday 7th January  - First day of Spring Term 

Many thanks to those of you who supported our Christmas cards & 

gifts fundraiser this year. We raised £198 for PTA funds. The cards 

and gifts were of great quality and were well received. 

 

We've had a few requests to order more - please order direct from 

www.classfundraising.co.uk. You will find a unique code on the back 

of the Christmas cards to use. The school will receive 10% on any 

subsequent orders made.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that the PTA have an easyfundraising page - last 

month alone it has raised £85.27.  

If you would like to register and be part of this great money making 

scheme for the school then  you will need to  

 register 

 add Charmouth PTA as your cause, 

 then each time you shop on line go to the  Easyfundraising 

page first 

 then through to the supplier 

 set up the EFR reminder 

Please note:  

There will be no Art Club this Thursday 13th  and no clubs next  week. 

 

 

 

Premier League Primary Stars Awards 

We have launched new awards linked to Premier 

League Primary  Stars. Each week classes will be      

selected who have demonstrated the different values 

linked to attitudes towards each other and themselves 

through sporting opportunities. Classes can be     

awarded more than one award in a week. 

Turtles : Be Connected, for working well with 

others 

Seahorses : Be Inspiring, for setting a great 

example 

Starfish : Be Ambitious, for working hard and 

not giving up 

Sharks : Be Fair, for being considerate to oth-

ers 
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